
Colebrook Center Fire Company 

Minutes for March 2, 2020 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

ATTENDANCE: Benjamin Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Jon Gray, Chris Kesl, Devan McCaw, Hannah McCaw, John 

Coleman, Mike Coleman, Tom Odell, Dave Sweeney, Bob Carfiro,  Dave Sweeney, Sarah Carfiro, Laura Bartlett, 

George O’Brien, Todd Correll, Ben Dehey, John Fresdsall, Will Young. 

 

Meeting called to order:  7:00 PM  

• Secretary report read, accepted as read. 

• Treasures report read, accepted as read.  

• No new members.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

• Wade from Berkshire Trail Riders presented $1,000 donation to the Company for last years event. 

Tonight prior to the monthly meeting Ben B, Bob C, and Mike C. spoke with the trail boss, Dave. The 

dinner menu will be roast beef. We will ask the Colebrook/Winsted Cub Scouts if they want to do one or 

both breakfasts.  

• Ben B. shared the letter and dontation given by the Sandy Brook Chowder Club.  

• The Membership Appreciation Dinner is on April 4th. Please RVSP before March 20th.  

• A company came and  looked at the Tanker lettering compared to Engine 1. Engine 1 is real gold leaf. 

There is another company out of Canaan that might be able to do gold leaf. We will be looking into this 

further and will get a quote.  

• The First Responders are requesting funds towards equipment and training. We will be requesting a First 

Responder to come to a meeting and provided some more information.  

• The Cable company came and replaced dated equipment around the firehouse. He suggested we call 

about our plan and see if we can get a better price. We will be moving the cable box from the radio room 

into the meeting room.  

• Susan Wagner request a street sign. We will make a sign on a practice night. 

• Craig will contact the band for the stake bake and see if they are avaiable to play. We will discuss who it 

will be in honor/memory of at the April monthly meeting. 

• Golf Tournament is April 24th.  

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• The Steak Bake Banners were updated by the Colebrook Quilters. We will look for a nice way to display 

them hanging in the meeting room. 

• The updated tax abatment program will be brought to attention and voted on at the town May Meeting. 

 

FIREHOUSE: George O’Brien 

Adjourned: 7:41PM 

Respectful Submitted,  

Hannah McCaw, Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 

 


